
 
   

 

    

         

      

  

  

 

                                                                            

 

  

       

     

    

   

  

 

  

   

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

 

When we return on after the holiday, Class 3A will spend the day at Jorvik Viking 
Centre in York on Tuesday and Class 3R will have their day on Wednesday. 
Teacher led clubs 3-15 – 4.00pm will restart on Wednesday. On Thursday 
morning Rev. Robb will host an assembly at the Upper Site and will then stay for 
lunch with Rev Lindsay at the Lower Site on that day. 
 

We break up for Half Term today - Friday 10th February and return on  
Monday 20th February 

 

Half Term Close  
Friday 10 February 

Re-open 
Monday 20 February 

   

Easter Close 
Friday 31 March 

Re-open 
Monday 17 April 

 
May Day – Close Monday 1 May 

 
Bank Holiday – Close Monday 8 May – to mark the Coronation of HM King Charles III 

Half Term Close  
Friday 26 May 

Re-open  
Monday 5 June 

   

Mid-Summer Close 
Friday 21 July  

 

Thank You Miss Sladdin 

Our wonderful reading tutor Miss Sladdin will retire on 
Wednesday 22nd February. Miss Sladdin was a teacher at 
Ash Green in the 1990s and 2000s and then returned to 
work with us in a reading capacity. She has helped hundreds 
of children at Ash Green over many years, we wish her a 
happy retirement. 

 

February camp reminder 

at the Lower Site. 

Please note places are 

now full. For those with 

places, see you at 10 a.m 

on Monday, Lower Site 

Hall, back entrance. 

 

DATE CLASS DESTINATION 

21 February 3A Jorvik Viking Centre, York 

22 February 3R Jorvik Viking Centre, York 

22 March 1R Cartwright Hall, Bradford 

29 March 1M Cartwright Hall, Bradford 

3 May 1R Cliffe Castle, Keighley 

10 May 1M Cliffe Castle, Keighley 

21 June 1R Butterfly House, Sheffield 

28 June 1M Butterfly House, Sheffield 

 



  

 

 

 

  


